
 

 
   

 

 
The Richmond Board of Education acknowledges and thanks the First Peoples of the hən̓q̓əmin̓əm̓ (hun-ki-meen-um) language 

group on whose traditional and unceded territories we teach, learn and live. 
 

Dear Families, 

What a wonderful week at McKinney, our grade 7s got to participate in the Fun Day at SLSS and our intermediate 

students enjoyed a bilingual performance from Missy D. She had some sweet beats! We also had our R assembly, 

and then a schoolwide playdate outside for all of us to practice playing respectfully! It was a wonderful day! Ask 

your student about how McKinney Eagles SOAR at McKinney.  

On another note, please check your child’s backpack for an invitation to our Parent Appreciation Lunch 

happening on Monday, June 9th. We hope to see many of you there! 

Also, mark your calendars--Sports Day is coming up! On Friday, June 6th the whole McKinney crew will run 

through fun sports day stations! Fingers crossed for a sunny day! Parents are more than welcome to join in and 

cheer on all the kids.  

Sincerely, 
Ms. Zvi and Ms. Sood 

 

Week-at-a-Glance for the week of May 26th to May 30th, 2025 

Monday 2 Immunization Clinic (catch up for those that missed) 
Tuesday 3 PAC AGM at 7 pm in the library and online 

Band year-end concert  
Wednesday 4  
Thursday 5 Hot lunch  
Friday 6 Sports Day 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 

 
   

 

 
 

 
Photos of the Week: 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


